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RECOMMENDATION SUBMISSION AND RESPONSE FORM 
2020 Mental Health Ad Hoc #7 

 
DISCUSSED BY SCPRC   APPROVED AND IMPLEMENTED  PENDING FURTHER REVIEW  

RECEIVED BY SPD 02/08/2021  APPROVED AND PENDING  SPD UNABLE TO IMPLEMENT  
RETURNED TO SCPRC   PARTIAL IMPLEMENTATION X DENIED  

 
SCPRC RECOMMENDATION 

We also recommend that officers be trained and required to request the community-based mental health response 
team immediately upon assessment that mental health may be a factor in the incident. Officers should be required to 
maintain time and distance until the response team arrives, absent an immediate threat of death or serious bodily 
injury. 
 

SCPRC RECOMMENDATION RATIONALE 
N/A 
 

SPD RESPONSE 
Sacramento City Council Meeting (Item #2) on 06/01/2021, presented by Deputy Chief Lester: 

 2:30 PM City Council (Special Meeting): https://sacramento.granicus.com/player/clip/4964 
o Minute Marker: 1:04:51 

 Staff Report: https://sacramento.granicus.com/MetaViewer.php?view_id=21&meta_id=631887 
o Page 14 and 15 

 
Since 2016, all officers have attended extensive CIT training and are annually required to attend 40 hours of Continued 
Professional Training (CPT) which has included a variety of contemporary police-related topics and trends, to include the 
importance of de-escalation.   

 https://www.cityofsacramento.gov/police/police-transparency/education-and-training-materials 
 
Unfortunately, there does not exist any community-based mental health response teams available to officers. 
 

OTHER CITY DEPARTMENTS 
N/A 
 

APPENDIX 
N/A 


